

## **NEWSLETTER TO SUPPORTERS: JULY 2011**

## **10,000 THIS YEAR**

As you receive this newsletter, Prisoners' Penfriends has exchanged just short of 9,500 letters with prisoners. By the time you receive the next one, in January 2012, we shall have passed the milestone of 10,000 letters.

Thanks to everyone who has made this possible - patrons, trustees, funders (major and minor), and, above all, our wonderful volunteer letter-writers.

Here's to the next 10,000.

Thank you for making this possible.

## emailaprisoner

In case any of you thought letter-writing was a bit old-fashioned, Prisoners' Penfriends is now working with emailaprisoner, a scheme which makes it possible for letters to go *into* prison via email. A number of letters have gone, via email, to HMP Highpoint, as part of our work with the Family Man project there. Family Man is a course, devised by "Safeground", which helps prisoners to prepare for life on release. Some of the students are supported in their progress by their correspondences with our penfriends.

Patrons: Sir Nicholas Hytner, Sir Peter Lloyd, Fay Weldon, Lord Ramsbotham. Trustees: Jennifer Gadsby-Peet, Malcolm Duxbury, Stephen Pollard (chair) Samantha Rey. Director and company secretary: Gwyn Morgan. Company no: 4629036. Charity no: 1098118. www.prisonerspenfriends.org